Public Announcement 

CLINIC TO CLOUD AWARDED IT SERVICES CONTRACT WITH AUSTRALIAN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Clinic to Cloud, a leading provider of IT services and solutions, has been awarded a contract to provide a new EMR System to the Australian Department of Health. 
The contract was awarded through a competitive bidding process and is part of the agency's ongoing efforts to modernise its IT infrastructure and improve operational efficiency. 
Below are the details of the contract: 
Details of the service provided: 
New EMR System
· Their EMR will be integrated into the existing healthcare systems and workflows, and they offer technical support and maintenance services.
· Their EMR has reporting and analytics capabilities to support data-driven decision-making. 
· The EMR is very user-friendly for healthcare providers and staff. 
· Their EMR is compliant with Australian healthcare regulations and standards, including data privacy and security requirements.
· Total cost: $37,000
· Implementation costs: $32,000
· licensing fees: $1,700
· ongoing support and maintenance costs: $3,300

Length: 5 years
Clinic to Cloud has a proven track record of delivering high-quality IT services and solutions to government agencies and commercial clients. The company's comprehensive approach to IT support includes a focus on innovation, security, and customer satisfaction.
For more information about [Company Name] and its IT services, please visit www.c2c.com"

